
  

CLOTHES LIST FOR ALL RECEPTION PUPILS   

School clothing can be purchased from the following supplier: 

 

SCHOOL OUTFITTERS – Oz Schoolwear: http://www.ozschoolwear.co.uk/  

6 Chatsworth Parade, Petts Wood, Kent, BR5 1DF -a Telephone: 01689 824767  

 

School Uniform (All 

Pupils) 
Year-Round Use Autumn and Spring Term Sports’ Kit 

 Items available from 

school outfitters:  

• School blazer – 

purple  

• Purple tie  

• Grey shirt, long 
sleeved or short 
sleeved  

• Navy duffel coat OR 
navy anorak   

• Navy cagoule  

  

Other:  

• Plain black walking 
shoes (no buckles or 
laces)  

• Named wellington 
boots – for Outdoor 
classroom and 
Forest School  

Items available from school 
outfitters:  

• School scarf  

(optional)  

• School navy hat  

(optional)  

• Navy gloves  

(optional)  

   

Items available from 

school outfitters:  

• Infant backpack 
(preferably 
embroidered with 
your child’s initials)   

• Purple polo shirt with 
white Bickley Bee  

• Black cotton shorts  

• Rio tracksuit  

  

Other:  

• Black trainers   

• Short white sports’ 

socks  

  

 

Summer Term 

Items available from school 
outfitters:  

•  School sun hat   

  

School Uniform (Boys) Year-Round Use Autumn and Spring Term Summer Term 

 • School cap  

• Grey knee socks 

with purple band  

• Mid-grey short 
trousers OR Mid-
grey long trousers 

• Grey Pullover, long 
sleeved with purple 
V-neck or Grey slip 
over with purple V-
neck   

  

School Uniform (Girls) Year-Round Use Autumn and Spring Term Summer Term 

 • School hat 

• Grey cardigan, long 
sleeved with purple 
stripe  

• Grey pinafore dress  

• Grey tights/long grey 
socks  

• BPS Summer Dress 

• White socks 

 

   

http://www.ozschoolwear.co.uk/
http://www.ozschoolwear.co.uk/


ALL CLOTHING MUST BE CLEARLY MARKED 

All clothes should be in good condition and repair. Please use official school uniform only, especially items 

which should be obtained from the outfitter who will give assistance over choice of colour etc.  

Please ensure that all items are clearly named, preferably with name tapes. 


